
 

 
Date: 12-10-2018 

 
NOTICE 

 
 

It is hereby notified to all Teachers, Non-Teaching Staff (Including 

Library) & Students of our college that the Students' Union and Staff of our College 

will jointly organize an Agomoni Programme on 13.10.18 at 11 am in the Indoor 

Stadium of our College. 

So, all are requested to attend the programme positively and make the 

programme a grand success. 

 
S/d- Dr. P. K. Dandapath  
        Teacher-in-Charge  

 


